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Nancy Garcia, MSW  
Manager, Community Programs  
Aging & Independence Services  
County of San Diego Health & Human Services Agency 
 
 
August 3, 2017 
 
 
Dear Nancy, 

 
On July 20, 2017, the Skinny Gene Project’s Board of Directors authorized and approved the 
organization to enter into a partnership with the County of San Diego’s Live Well Program.  
The Skinny Gene Project is committed to working collectively with the Live Well program 
to create change and establish healthy, safe and thriving lives for the residents of San Diego 
County.  The Skinny Gene Project welcomes the opportunity to collaborate, plan and 
implement projects that support the vision of Live Well San Diego. 
 
The Board Members of the Skinny Gene Project look forward to working with the County of 
San Diego and the network of like-minded partners dedicated to the initiatives of Live Well 
San Diego. 
 
 
 
 
Marlayna Bollinger 
Founder and Executive Director 
The Skinny Gene Project 
A Division of the J. Moss Foundation 
 


